
For more information
on breast surgery or
for a physician referral,
please call
941.624.4441
or visit
FawcettHospital.com

“I had my routine annual mammogram and received a call a few 
days later asking for me to return for another exam. After additional 
tests were completed, I made an appointment with an Oncologist.

I was referred to breast surgeon Dr. John Guarino and 
was relieved to find such a qualified surgeon locally. I 
chose Fawcett Memorial Hospital for my surgery and 
was discharged one day later, having received
exceptional care.
I am pleased with my cosmetic results and that I didn’t have to travel 
outside of our community to receive such a high level of care.”

John F.Guarino MD
4245 Kings Hwy Unit A, 
Port Charlotte, Fl 33980
941-391-5102




